THE SAMUEL ROBERTS

NOBLE

FOUNDATION

October 4, 2011

Re: 2012 Noble Summer Research Scholar Internships

Enclosed please find a program poster for the 2012 Noble Summer Research
Scholar Program. This program offers internships in plant science to qualified
undergraduates.

Noble Summer Research Scholars work side-by-side with a mentor scientist
and laboratory members from the Noble Foundation's Plant Biology Division
or Forage Improvement Division. Scholars perform a research project
specifically tailored to their interests and educational background. Scholars
are involved in all laboratory activities, while conducting experiments to
further their own research project. At the conclusion of the program, Noble
Scholars present their findings to the Noble Foundation scientific community.

Please display our poster at an appropriate location and encourage your
interested students to apply. The application deadline is February 3, 2012.

Thank you for your help in this matter. If you have any questions or need
additional information, including past scholar research summaries, please
contact me at edrousey(@noble.org or by phone (580) 224-6206, or visit our
program Web page at www.noble.org/SummerScholar.

Best regards,
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Emily Rousey
Scholar Program Coordinator
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